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Gulf Coast Archives and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973

date

Dear *************:

You may have already heard that there's a new organization in Houston.  It is the Gulf Coast Archives and Museum for Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.  As our name implies, we feel that it is extremely important for all members of the gay, lesbian, bisexual and transgender community here in the gulf coast area be included in our efforts and are making every effort to see that part of our dream come true.

In July of this year there was an announcement of a meeting, just to see if there was an interest in this sort of endeavor.  The Montrose Branch Library meeting room filled with thirteen very excited people that afternoon. Since then, there have been several more meetings and much has been accomplished. We now have in place an elected slate of Executive Officers, by-laws, a working set of Policies and Procedures, and our Statement of Purpose.   We have received our corporation status from the State of Texas. We have filed for our 501[c]3 status, which we hope to receive very soon.  So as you can see, though the majority of it is paperwork, we are moving rapidly toward achieving our goals and dreams.

We are currently working to fill our Board of Governors.  This Board of Governors will consist of nine members/friends of the GLBT community who are interested in seeing this project succeed. The individuals on this board will be known and respected in the community by name, face and reputation.  They will be hard workers and have the ability to see into the future….to what we are going to be.

Today, we the members of the Gulf Coast Archive and Museum  would like to invite you to entertain the idea of sitting on our Board of Governors and working with us.  There are one, two and three year positions available in order to maintain a working relationship between the board and the membership.  It will also enable you to consider which position you might be interested in based on your time availability. The board will set it's own meeting schedule in order to accommodate it's members.  Attending the monthly regular meetings of the organization would not be a requirement. However becoming a member of the GCAM would be, which requires only a $25 annual membership fee.

We would appreciate it if you would consider our offer.  Several days from the date of this letter, if you have not contacted us already, we will contact you.  Feel free to call and ask any questions you may have which might help you come to a positive response to this letter. You can reach the secretary, Judy Reeves, at 713 227-5973 or at  gcam@mail.com. She should be able to satisfy any questions you might have.  We would also encourage you to come to our meetings.  They are held on the first Thursday of the month at the Hollyfield Foundation, 2700 Albany, at 7:00pm.  Whether you choose to consider joining us as a Board of Governor's candidate, a potential member, or just a friend we welcome you and your ideas at the meetings.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

